## Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

**Executive Head:** Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

November 2019

## Christingle Service - Wednesday 11th December 1.30pm

Dear Parent/Carer,

You are invited to attend the annual Key Stage 2 Christingle Service, which will be held at St Mary's Church on **Wednesday 11th December** starting at 1.30pm.

We ask that each child brings an **ORANGE** into school no later than **Tuesday 10**<sup>th</sup> **December** so they can be prepared for the service. It is very helpful to the children if the orange sits on a surface without rolling over! Your child will bring home his/her own Christingle intact so it can be used at home.

We would be grateful if some parents who have a DBS clearance could accompany each class to and from the church. If you are able to help, please speak to your child's class teacher. Once we arrive at the church, we would then ask all parents to sit to the sides due to limited space in the main body of the church.

A collection plate will be available for donations to support the work of The Children's Society should any adults or children wish to make a contribution. This is entirely voluntary.

Finally, if pre-school children do attend and they start to cry or shout out, may we politely request that the parent or carer removes the child from the church until they are settled.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Ingham

Head of upper school

email: pingham@parklane.cambs.sch.uk